
            

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2019, AT 6:00 p.m. (or at such 

time as other public hearings are concluded) IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 301 UNIVERSITY RIDGE, 

GREENVILLE, SC, 29601, FOR THE PURPOSE OF RECEIVING PUBLIC COMMENTS IN REGARDS TO 

A PROPOSED MILLAGE RATE INCREASE IN THE STERLING COMMUNITY SPECIAL TAX DISTRICT 

FOR TAX YEAR 2019.  

 

GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL IS CONSIDERING AN AD VALOREM MILLAGE RATE INCREASE OF 

TEN AND FIVE-TENTHS (10.5) MILLS FOR THE STERLING COMMUNITY SPECIAL TAX DISTRICT; 

BRINGING THE TOTAL MILLAGE FOR OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE OF THE DISTRICT TO 

FIFTEEN AND SEVEN-TENTHS (15.7) MILLS; THIS IS PURSUANT TO SOUTH CAROLINA CODE OF 

LAWS, SECTION 6-1-320(F). 

 

BUTCH KIRVEN, CHAIRMAN 

GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 

 

ADVERTISE:   SEPTEMBER 27th    

 

 


